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The new student luncheon will be held TODAY in the media center! All students new to the district are
welcome and encouraged to attend!

Get your Patriot Game T shirts! They’re $10 and available at both lunches or in the front office.
Wearing your shirt to the game on Friday will get you in for free! If you pre-ordered t-shirts, you can
pick them up at lunch or in the office.

If you were invited to apply to the National Honor Society, remember that applications are due by
September 13th. Please drop them off to the guidance office or Mrs. Weber in room B216 (9/5 to
9/12).

The mobile dentist is coming to our district on September 11. If you’d like to sign up for this service,
please pick up a registration form in the front office.

All CPHS students, we are trying to fill a second bus for Mackinac Island. If you are interested in
attending this trip, please turn in a $80 deposit to Mrs. Weber or Mrs. Shields by Friday, September 6th.
We will then decide if a second bus will go. If the bus does not have enough students, the deposits
will be returned to the students.

Diversity club members if you are interested in going to the Jim Crow Museum at Ferris State
University, see Mrs. Weber for a permission slip by Friday.

Sign up to give blood on September 19th and save three lives. 32 slots are taken but we need to fill
20-25 more slots. Sign up with Carlos or Mrs. Weber.

Seniors and Juniors - College visits will be starting soon! If you would like to meet with a representative
to get more information on colleges that interest you, then don't forget to check "Panther College
Visits" when scheduling your Flex on Mondays.

Did you know that CPHS is now part of the Unified Champion Schools Movement? This program is
designed to help all students feel welcomed and accepted at CPHS by doing sports and inclusive
youth leadership. We need you to get involved! There will be an upcoming Youth Leadership
Meeting on 9/11 during Flexi Time and there also is a Leadership Launch in November and we will be
looking at doing some bowling. If you want to be involved, please join our Google Classroom and/or
follow us on social media for more information. Google Classroom code UQGQGZW and
@cphsunified on Instagram. Questions or need help accessing these, see Mrs. Hovenkamp in room
208B.



Yearbooks have been delivered! If you ordered a yearbook last year, please stop by Mrs.
Vanderwood’s room (B107) before school, after school, or during passing time.

Juniors and seniors interested in playing powder puff football should see Mrs. Scott for a permission
slip. This year participation is free, and you just have to fill out a waiver to play!

Students, get ready to score big this year with our Student Athletic Passes! For just $25, you can catch
all the action at every home game for both high school and middle school!🏀⚽🏈 But that’s not all!
Download the GoFan app on your phone to make your game day experience even better. With the
app, you can: check game schedules, show your pass digitally, and get instant updates. Don’t miss
out – grab your pass today and let’s make this year the best one yet!

Good Luck to all of our athletes competing today! Make it Happen Panthers!

It’s a great day to be a Panther!


